
3C E-News May 15 Edition 

Office hours are M-F, 9am-3pm 

 If you have a need email us 

[3cconnect@gmail.com]. It’s checked daily. 
UPDATE 

Stay in touch with us through our FB page and 

YouTube channel [Community Christian Church, Bethel Ohio] 

125 E Plane Street   Bethel OH  45106  513.734.2232              

communitychristian.cc   3cconnect@gmail.com 

Service Begins 11:30am [approximately 45 minutes]  No entrance before 11am. 

We will worship [rain or shine]  at Starlight Drive-In until further notice. 
Please use your own judgement if you are medically vulnerable  

and/or elderly. You will be able to continue watching our FaceBook Live  

or YouTube Channel  worship as usual at 11:15am. 
 

* No restrooms available    * Do not get out of your car    * Offering bucket available as you exit 

* Prepackaged communion in a ziplock bag [prepared the week before]  will be passed out as you enter  

2255 State Route 125              

Amelia OH 45102                      

Happy Friday Community!  

     You may have noticed in other places that starting in June we will have registration for the Youth Flag Football 

League [age 4 by Feb 1 through current 5th graders]. Several months back Chris & Becky Halcomb sent me a detailed         

proposal of how we might be able to offer the league. Having helped start this sort of a league in times past, I am 

excited about it for our young families that want their kids to play sports, however are fearful for some sport        

programs tend to dominate your family time. I think our people will enjoy Flag Football as we begin to unroll the 

children’s sports ministry. 

     Since the initial proposal, our leaders have walked the vision forward despite the virus shut-down. We believe 

we will be able to have the league, but the virus is a challenge to overcome. Obviously, we want our elementary 

age young people to be a part of the league, but we also view flag football as a way to engage and do outreach 

with our community. Would you pray for the Halcombs and for the success of the league?  

     Thanks to many of you for the drive-by parade for Jan Ragland last Sunday. Scott spoke with me a couple of 

times this week. First, to say Jan and the family loved the parade. Secondly, he told me of her surgery on Tuesday 

to remove water from around her heart. She is doing well from that procedure. Thank you for your prayers. Jan and 

her family have dealt with cancer for years. Do continue to pray for strength for her and her family.  

     One of the events we had on our church calendar that we needed to change was the estate planning seminar 

led by Dave Hess from Financial Planning Ministries. We, at Community, have been blessed by our relationship 

with FPM over the last 10 to 15 years. FPM is a non-profit ministry that serves God’s people/churches and to my 

knowledge they are the only ministry in the country that does what they do.  You are never too young to benefit 

from the services offered by FPM. JSYK - They sell nothing and you will be glad you invested the hour.  Dave will be 

doing a 1 hour presentation on Zoom.  When you register you will receive an email with a link and you will be able 

to watch and ask questions. Connie will begin publicizing the event once we receive the information. Mark the 

date: Wednesday, June 10, @ 7pm. 

     I plan to listen to Kyle speak about Noah with you guys on Sunday morning at Starlite Drive-In @ 11:30. 
 

- dan 

Use Givelify to                  

conveniently          

give  and track 

church giving from 

your Smartphone or through our website.  

During these difficult times find new                    

ways to financially support your church.   

Mail a check to the office [if you would like several pre-stamped envelopes,          

let us know and they will be mailed to you]  * Drop off your gift during office 

hours [or slide it under the office door - someone is stopping by the office on a                 

regular basis]  * Use your bank’s online bill pay  * Givelify  

https://www.givelify.com/
https://www.givelify.com/
https://www.givelify.com/
https://www.givelify.com/
https://www.givelify.com/
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Every person in our 3C family       

has  access to  everything in their 

library - FREE!  RightNow Media         

has studies for individuals, small 

groups, families, couples, students, 

children, leadership  development, and much more. The  

content comes from over 250 top Christian publishers         

and ministries. If you are not already plugged in to this         

‘no charge to you’ opportunity, contact Kyle Dickerson.            

He will be happy to send you an access code.                                          

Books of the Bible Series, Bible Studies,                                      

Studies for Men & Women, Kids Shows,  Studies for Youth, 

Marriage, and Parenting, Apologetics, and Conferences  

Check out our 3C Ministry Catalog out on our 

under resources. It will give you a          

description of all of our ministries. Contact             

Connie Cravens. She would love to help you            

If you have a request please email or call the 

office so that we can share it with our church 

family. If you would just like your needs/

concerns to remain private it will only be 

shared with the elders and staff. 

This week we are 

starting a 12 week 

series called Finding 

Jesus Under the 

Sea.  Join us as we 

learn about Jesus 

through ocean       

animals on FaceBook 

and YouTube, Sun 

and Thurs at 

11:15am and through 

google hangout on Wed at 4pm.                    

E-mail Lianne at 3cchildren@gmail.com         

if your child is interested in joining          

our google hang out on Wed afternoons 

from 4-4:30. Each week we do an         

interactive activity that goes along              

with the lesson for the week.   - Lianne                                      

                            

Neither height nor depth, nor                

anything else in all creation, will be able 

to separate us from the love of God that              

is in Christ Jesus our Lord. Romans 8:39 (NIV)  

———————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————— 

Registration Begins June 1 

6th-12th grade 

http://media1.razorplanet.com/share/511445-4258/resources/1458097_MINISTRYCATALOG2020.pdf
mailto:3cchildren@gmail.com
https://www.biblestudytools.com/nirv/romans/8-39.html

